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Subject: Oppose the May 9 sound level variance for Allianz Field
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You don't often get email from dmeister.mmc@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am writing in opposition to the May 9 sound level variance for Allianz Field for the
following reasons:

1. the decibel variance is too loud
2. there is no remedy (concert shut down) if the decibel level is exceeded  
3. Allianz's last concert was a noise assault on the community. Both the concert sponsor and
the city refused to protect our community from the noise.

Debbie Meister
1312 Portland Ave, St Paul, MN 55104
651.647.6816
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